"l just wanted to thank everyone
for all of the help and support that
we have received. | felt like he was
at Ridgewood before he had even
started. He's really happy and has

been put with a lovely bunch of

students in his form. We are so
pleased'.

-Mrs Eveson

TESTIMONIALS

“We'd like to say a big thank you
for all the information we have
received over recent weeks, as

well as the induction videos from

staff and students. Our daughter
is very excited to be coming to
Ridgewood. We have all been
made to feel very welcome and
informed about her starting high
school despite the unusual
circumstances this year.”

-Parent of a new Y7 student

“Thank you to your team for all
of your hard work and
dedication towards making this
as smooth a transition as
possible.”

-Parent of a new Y7 student.
“Bryony has settled really well
and seems really happy at

Ridgewood.”

-Mrs Startin




TESTIMONIALS

“I just want to take this opportunity to thank you and the team at Ridgewood for an amazing start to William and
Jack’s Year 7. Both Boys have settled into High School Life well and return home full of news about their school
day. It has been a very different start to High School than expected due to COVID-19 and despite anxieties by
both the boys and myself their transition has gone well, from the sharing of information via emails prior to the
beginning of the school year to our school visit the day before the start of term. | feel that the tour the day before
the start of term gave both William and Jack the confidence they needed regarding where they were going and
what they were doing on their first day, and enabled them to ask some questions. They are both confident that
they know who and how they can ask for help and support, | know Mrs Du Mont’s name has been mentioned a few
times, along with their form tutors.

I must admit that although there were the expected first day’s nerves, the day started and finished with a smile.
Please convey our gratitude to all of the Year 7 team and the rest of the staff at Ridgewood High School.”

-Mrs Stewart




